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January 13, 2006 
 
 
 
Warren Macdonald  
 
 
 
  
Dear Warren, 
  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for meeting with our group and sharing your remarkable 
story. Naturally, we all face what at the time feel like insurmountable challenges at some point in our lives. 
Hearing first hand what you have experienced makes it much easier to put our own problems in perspective 
and deal more realistically with what we are faced with. Your open and candid sharing of your experience 
puts a human touch on an otherwise remarkable and almost unbelievable experience. 
  
For days our staff continued to discuss some of the many points you left with us. I think that in addition to 
helping point out just how capable we are as individuals you also did a good job in reminding us how much 
stronger we are as a team, rather than individuals. Although we like to think that we can depend only on 
ourselves sometimes, there are other times when a teammate, in your case Geert, can make all the 
difference in the world.  
  
For any organization that is interested in helping their people realize how endless their potential really is I 
would not hesitate for a moment to recommend they have you spend some time with them sharing your 
remarkable story. 
  
 
Warmest Regards, 
KEIR SURGICAL LTD. 
 
 
Michael Fish 
President 
 


